
            
Dear Parents, 
 

I would like to welcome you to our practice and thank you for the 
privilege of providing dental care for your child. We are dedicated to making 
you and your child’s first and future visits as comfortable and pleasant as 
possible while rendering the best dental treatment available. Our entire 
staff strives to create a fun and compassionate environment that your child 
will look forward to returning to. We will provide you and your child with 
information as it relates to maintaining good oral hygiene with the primary 
goal of being free of dental decay. 
 
 Included in this packet is the necessary paperwork to create your 
child’s chart. The enclosed consent for treatment and health history form 
for your child must be completed and signed by either a biological parent or 
legal guardian. At the time of your appointment, please have all insurance 
information with you in order to process your claim promptly. Also, you may 
return all necessary paperwork to our office by mailing or bringing it with you 
to your first appointment.  
 
 As a way of introducing our office to you, our website contains 
information concerning our services and office policies. We also use enhanced 
web services. You can receive e-mail appointment reminders, check and 
confirm appointments on-line, and review your account 24 hours a day. If at 
any time during the course of treatment you have any questions relating to 
fees, policies, or anything else, please feel free to ask our staff or call our 
office at (864) 229-0305. We will be happy to help.  
 

Again, welcome to an office that is dedicated to caring for children and 
teenagers. I look forward to working with you and your child. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer B. Turner, D.M.D. 
Diplomate, American Board of Pediatric Dentistry 


